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Do you have a dirty, sun faded, torn or tattered American Flag?

Beginning Memorial Day (May 30, 2016), both offices will begin collecting flags.
On Veterans Day (November 11, 2016), we will be hosting a ceremony to properly
dispose of the collected flags by Boy Scout Troop #559.

Please consider dropping off a flag next time you visit either office.
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We will also be collecting flags at our National Day of Service on June 17
and our Client Appreciation Muckdogs Game on July 14™.

Connect with us on Facebook for more information and weekly Flag Facts.
www.Facebook.com/WoodwardandAssociates

There is no cost or obligation.
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